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December 21, 2021

We saw devastation last week between the wildland fire and severe weather across much of the state.

While some had minor damage, others lost everything. These losses are tragic and particularly hard

during this time of year. We offer our deepest sympathies for all those affected. You are not alone;

The Farm Service Agency has programs in place to help. Please reach out to your local FSA Service

Center and allow us to assist you.

If you, or any other Farmers or Ranchers need Mental Health assistance, please contact the Kansas

Suicide Prevention Hotline at 785-841-2345 or visit Kansas Ag Stress for additional Mental Health

Resources
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